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(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO.9


REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

ON THURSDAY 23RD OCTOBER 2003  

TITLE:    APPLICATION FOR THE GRANT OF A PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENTS LICENCE

RECOMMENDATIONS:    THAT THE PANEL DECIDES UPON THE MATTER

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:   AN APPLICATION BY CYNS TAVERN, LITTLE HULTON, FOR THE GRANT OF A PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENTS LICENCE

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:    COMPLETED APPLICATION FORM

(Available for public inspection       PLANNING DECISION WITH CONDITIONS

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:    N/A

SOURCE OF FUNDING:        N/A

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:     N/A

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:    N/A

CONTACT OFFICER:             JANE NUGENT, SENIOR LICENSING OFFICER

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)      LITTLE HULTON AND WALKDEN

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:    N/A

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)

Application for the grant of a Public Entertainments Licence

Applicant


Premises



Hours
Winifred Hawthornthwaite
Cyns Tavern



Monday to Saturday –





8 Hulton District Centre

Noon to 11.00pm





Little Hulton



Sunday – Noon – 10.30pm

Background information

The above premises are in the process of being extended by being knocked through into the vacant unit at 10 Hulton District Centre.  

Planning permission has been granted to extend the premises.  Condition 4 on the decision notice granting planning permission for the extension states:

“4.    No music shall be played within the premises on any occasion.

To ensure that the amenities of nearby residents are not adversely affected by noise and nuisance in accordance with Policy S5 of the City of Salford Unitary Development Plan.”

An emailed report from Environmental Services Department states that the above condition relates only to the extension and not to the original Cyn’s Tavern and that Environmental Services do not have any significant objections to entertainment being provided in the original part of Cyn’s Tavern

However, they state that no entertainment should be provided in the extension.  This will ensure that residents in adjacent properties are not disturbed.

Other than that, the Environmental Services Department do not have any significant objections to the proposal, as they have not received any noise complaints about the premises.”

The Panel Members are requested to decide upon this matter.

